
 

 

 

8 October 2019 

NOMURA CUP 

 

Dear APGC member countries, 
 

On behalf of the organising committee of the Nomura Cup consisting of the Hong Kong Golf 

Association and the APGC we regret to inform all our member countries that the Nomura 

Cup which was scheduled to be played at The Clearwater Bay Golf & Country Club from the 

4th to 8th Nov 2019 has been postponed. 

Unfortunately, the situation in Hong Kong has not improved therefore the organising 

committee after due deliberations and monitoring of the situation has decided to postpone 

the event. 

The safety and security of all the participants, delegates, team officials accompanying the 

teams and the staff were our prime concern for taking this decision. 

The APGC remains committed to staging the Nomura Cup together with the Hong Kong Golf 

Association at The Clearwater Bay Golf and Country Club. The tentative dates for this 

championship will now be the week of 8th to the 12th of June 2020. 

We look forward for the situation to have settled by then and hope that majority of our 

member countries will participate in the event. 

 

 Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
John Hopkins OAM      Danny Lai 
APGC Championship Committee Chairman   CEO Hong Kong Golf Association 
  


